Speedpost service to the United
Kingdom and the United States resumed

Hongkong Post today (June 18) announced that some airlines commenced to
provide air traffic capacity gradually to the United Kingdom and the United
States on a limited basis. However, this can only cope with the posting
volume of Speedpost service, and thus for the time being only Speedpost
service to the above two destinations will resume first starting from
tomorrow (June 19). Notwithstanding this, postal operations of these
destinations are still under the influence of the pandemic as advised by
local postal administrations, hence delays in mail delivery should be
expected.

Members of the public may visit the web page at
www . hongkongpost.hk/en/about us/whats new/notices/index _id 938.html to refer
to the service types currently available for overseas destinations.
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